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Dear Facilities Management Team, 
 
Thanks to the energy of our FM Project Management team, Capital Construction projects are 
continuing to progress on the Main, South, Foothills, and Mountain campuses. In some cases, 
our Project Managers (PMs) are leveraging opportunities to accelerate schedules by taking 
advantage of the current social distancing policies. 
 

• Checkout this recent SOURCE article on the topic: https://source.colostate.edu/
construction-projects-at-csu-proceeding-some-ahead-of-schedule/. 

• Accelerated phases of work are in place for Hughes Way and the Moby Geoexchange 
(GeoX) projects; other projects being considered are the Industrial Sciences Lab and 
Eddy elevator replacement. 

• The group has transitioned to virtual meetings and information-sharing via Microsoft 
Teams. 

• The PMs have made sure the contractors have written policies in place regarding the 
dynamic COVID-19 recommendations for delivering “essential infrastructure” (such 
as underground utilities, transportation improvements, research and laboratory 
spaces) required to support the University’s mission. 

 
Please join me in thanking our Project Management co-workers who truly are experts in their 
field. In the words of journalist Adrienne Clarkson, “Each of us is carving a stone, erecting a 
column, or cutting a piece of stained glass in the construction of something much bigger than 
ourselves.” 
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